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Members of the City Council were invited to attend and participate in a community meeting that was open to the 

public and held on January 7, 2017 at Mangia Italiano, located at 248 Third Avenue, Chula Vista, California. This 

meeting was noticed as a Special Meeting in accordance with Brown Act provisions. 

 

A quorum of the City Council was present at 12:22 p.m. 

 

Present: Councilmember Aguilar (arrived at 12:45), Councilmember Diaz, Councilmember McCann (departed at 

1:27 p.m.), and Councilmember Padilla. 

 

No City Council action was taken. 

 

At 2:25 p.m, there was no longer a quorum of the City Council present. 

 

 

 

 

        _______________________________________ 

        Patricia Aguilar, Councilmember 

 

 


